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Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Omaha Nebraska 68102 2247

402/536 4000
August 30, 1988

' LIC-88-761

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Mail Station PI-137
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: Docket No. 50-285

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Supplemental Reports Identified in LERs

In the past, OPPD has not considered the date expected for submittal of an LER
supplement to be a firm commitment date. This practice, while consistent with
guidance provided in NUREG-1022, does not meet OPPD's objectives of timely and
responsive communications with the NRC. Hence, this practice is being changed.
From now on, the expected submittal date for LER supplements will be considered a
firm commitment. This is also true for Security LERs. This change in our phil-
osophy affects three LERs. In each instance, corrective action is underway but
not yet complete. The expected submittal date for the supplement to LER-285/
88-012-00 is November 30, 1988, for LER-88-006 is September 30, 1988, and for
LER-88-008, the expected date is prior to the end of the refueling outaga. Any
alteration to these schedules will be by written communication with the NRC.
If you have any questions or comments concerning this matter, please do not hes-
itate to contact me.

Sincerely,

fx fft
K.' J. Morris
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

KJM/rh

c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20036

R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator, Regio- IV
P. D. Milano. NRC Project Manager
P. H. Harrell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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